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ROADS ACT 1993 TO 2015– SECTION 75
NOTICE OF TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF 
DRUMNIGH ROAD – R124
An application has been received from BSG Civil Engineering 
Ltd on behalf of Irish Water for permission to temporarily 
close Drumnigh Road – R124 between Chapel Road and Moyne 
Road Junction. The road will be closed in two separate sections 
with vehicular access to Station Road Junction/Drumnigh Road 
available over the stated period.The purpose of this closure is to 
facilitate the installation of a sewage pumping main.  

It is proposed that the road section will be closed from  
08.00 on Monday, 26th October 2020 until 18.00 on Tuesday, 
17th November 2020. 
No submissions were received during the consultation process.

The alternative route for traffic travelling in the area during the 
proposed closure is as follows:

Northbound Destination
Station Road - Drumnigh Road and Malahide:
Via Moyne Road (R123) to Malahide Road (R107) to Chapel Road 
to Drumnigh Road (R124).

Southbound Destination
Station Road - Drumnigh and Donaghmede direction:
Via Chapel Road to Malahide Road (R107) and Moyne Road (R123).

Note: Vehicles approaching the Drumnigh Road/Station Road 
Junction from Station Road will be directed North or South Bound.

Local access will be provided over the period of the proposed 
closure.

Fingal County Council regrets any inconvenience caused in 
relation to this matter.

Alison Casserly 
Administrative Officer 
Howth Malahide Operational Area


